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As of 1 November 2023, the Terminal Handling Charge (THC) at the port of Jebel Ali 

(UAE) will be collected by the terminal directly from receivers/shippers as per Dubai 

Maritime Authority directive. 

This direct collection will be implemented for both import and export shipments. 

Should you have any questions, please contact your local MSC representatives in our 

global network of more than 675 offices. 
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